
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to welcome Javier Campos as the General Manager for the Sodexo foodservice program. Javier and 

his family are proud members of the Rio Rico Community . He graduated from Rio Rico High School in 2001, and 

moved to San Diego, CA. to successfully pursue a Bachelor’s degree in Media Arts and Animation. He has since 

returned to his hometown where he has been blessed with the opportunity to serve the SCVUSD District as a 

member of Sodexo over the past three years as an assistant to Rachel Carroll.  Javier has developed a vast skill set 

by working in various industries over his career.  His foodservice experience includes patient care, industrial supply 

as well as customer service. Javier’s experience and knowledge gained in these areas has allowed him to grow both 

personally and professionally. His desire is to combine his expertise along with his love and passion for the 

community to take the partnership to a new level.  

 

 


